
Spotlight Cinemas is conveniently located at  

6 Stillwater Drive in Orono, Maine.  

Directly off Exit 193 of I-95. 

 Attendance is free, 

but space is limited so 

call or email Donna at 

MAIER to save your 

space.  

 

Email: 

donna.doherty@maine.edu 

Phone: 207-581-2468 

The Maine Autism Institute for Education and Research  

Family Partnership and  

Spotlight Cinemas in Orono are partnering for a 

Free “Sensory–friendly” showing of  

“Paddington 2” 

Saturday January 27th at 10am 

for Families with children/teens/adults with  

Autism Spectrum Disorders 

Lights will be turned up and 

sound will be turned down 

 

Patrons have the freedom to 

get up during the show, 

sing, dance, and enjoy in 

your own way!  

 

Concessions will be open, 

but feel free to bring your 

own snacks if you have 

dietary restrictions.  


